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 PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
Dave Geraci 

Fratelli, 
 

With winter in the rear view mirror, I am 

cautiously optimistic that covid will also 

be a thing of the past. It appears many 

things are returning to normal. We are on 

schedule for our first in person crab feed 

in two years. We will also be electing new 

officers during the March meeting. 

Last month's meeting was a huge success. 

The number of attendees is starting to 

pick up. The food and fellowship were 

amazing as usual. I would like to give a big thanks to Ralph 

Roberto who tirelessly tends the bar for us, and to Phil Canniz-

zaro, our Sargent at arms who also heads up the raffle. Thanks for 

not buying toothpaste. March meeting is a regular meeting, I 

encourage you all you show up and vote. Unfortunately, I will not 

be there, but hopefully I will see you all for the installation of 

officers in April. 

Grazie, 

 Mar 7th     

Election of Officers 
 Mar 12th     

Sit Down Crab Feed 
 Apr 4th     

Officer Installations/  
Ladies Night 

 May 2nd     
Regular Meeting Night 
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Sicilian Word Of The Month:   

fidi n.f. Faith 

Megghiu muriri chi rùmpiri la fidi .  

Eng. Your word is your bond. 
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Enjoy your Italian Heritage 
1480 East Main Ave, Morgan Hill, CA 

www.guglielmowinery.com 
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Mount Etna— 

Mount Etna is at it again!  In recent days, Mount Etna has been 
very active spewing a lava river, ashes and volcanic stones, high 
up in the air visible from the International Space Station.  No 
injuries reported as of this writing.  Residents and municipal 
teams of nearby villages worked tirelessly to clean up ashes and 
volcano stones.  The volcanic activities were largely expected, 
areas surrounding the crater were secured, as of this writing 
there were no reported injuries or deaths. The eruption which 
featured spectacular displays of gushing lava, forced the tem‐

porary closure of Catania Airport, a frequent occurrence 
whenever Etna awakes.  

Mount Etna is Europe’s most active volcano and is one of the 
world’s largest continental volcanoes, standing about 10,991 
tall, with a broad base spanning roughly 36 by 24 
miles.  Among all the world’s volcanoes, Mount Etna has the 
longest recorded history of eruptions, dating back to 1500 B.C. 
Since then, the volcano has erupted about 200 times and has 
been very active in recent decades. 

If you have any news to report and want it placed in 
next month’s newsletter, please contact me before 
the 15th of the month at 650-670-0777 or email me 
at: fredguidici64@yahoo.com. 

 

Buona Salute a tutti e Dio Vi Benedica. 

Fred 

 

 

President 

Dave Geraci  408-833-3916 

Vice-President 

Jonathan Taormina  408-781-8870 

Secretary 

Ron Palermo 408-425-8172 

Treasurer 

Mike Maltese  408-972-4986 
 

Communica�ons 

Giuseppe Chiaramonte  510-364-8984 

Food Services 

Mark Taormina  408-265-4822 

Social Events 

Bob Scale(a  408-448-7247 

Health & Welfare 

Fred Guidici  650-670-0777 

Alternate 

Chris Zambataro 
 

Advisor/Past President 

Li(le Joe Zambataro  408-828-7960 

Financial Secretary 

Frank Salciccio 408-461-1175 

Sergeant at Arms 

Phil Cannizzaro  408-722-4084 

Membership 

T.J. Blau  650-274-2944 

Parliamentarian 

Big Joe Zambataro  408-813-0551 

Frati 

Giuseppe Chiaramonte’s father Francesco 

passed away at age 85 on February 6th in 

Trabia, Sicily. 

Rocco Petrunti’s mother Mildred passed 

away on January 16th in Winstead,    

Connecticut. 

Please keep Frank Costa’s wife Yvonne in 

your prayers as she battles cancer 

Joe Pizzo’s wife Frances broke her leg. 

Please pray for a speedy recovery. 
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March is a busy month for us. We have our regular mee!ng with      

Elec!ons of officers on the 7th. Then our Annual Crab feed on Saturday 

the 12th. Please call Mike Maltese with requests for !ckets.  

For Crab Feed !ckets and Reserva!ons 

Contact:  Mike Maltese (408) 972-4986  
mmaltese@allenbrothers.com 

 
Don’t forget to check out our website for the most up to date information with the clubs’ progress 

during the pandemic. Giuseppe has been very diligent in keeping the website current and fresh, so 

please check:  www.sonsofsicilysj.com 

 

See the schedule below for a quick reference in chronological order  

 Mar 7th — Regular Meeting / Election of Officers 

  

 

 

 

 March 12th — Sit-Down Crab Feed (Still Scheduled.) 

 April 4th — Installation of Officers / Ladies Night 

 May 2nd — Regular Meeting Night 

 As changes occur, we’ll keep you posted with updates. 

 Bob Scaletta — Social Events 

 Bread and Bu.er 

 An!pasto 

 Salad 

 Pasta 

 Chicken 



P.O. Box 6856 

San Jose, CA 95l50-6856 

Email: sonsofsicily@yahoo.com 

Website:   sonsofsicilysj.com 
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